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Dear Lieutenant John Heddinger,  

 

The International Notary sent a letter to the Clerk for the Tribunal that his office received from 

your office. International Protocol dictates that International Notaries never speak directly to 

anyone because their offices are neutral in all cases. Therefore the Clerk for the Tribunal must 

answer your letter.  

 

Your letter is being regarded as testimony to be added to a case entitled CASE #.:HRTI-

E7DA66C6-682A-4AF6-B54D-05EC65517C04-Date: 06-29-2015.  

 

Unfortunately, according to the International Notary Record, service of process is complete and 

final judgment has been published. LINK: http://reignoftheheavens.com/?p=1461.  

 

Therefore, the testimony sent to the Notary Presenter by your office will not be entered into the 

record of CASE #:HRTI-E7DA66C6-682A-4AF6-B54D-05EC65517C04-Date: 06-29-2015 at 

this time nor any time in the future unless you have a human rights violation to report that 

concerns CASE #.:HRTI-E7DA66C6-682A-4AF6-B54D-05EC65517C04-Date: 06-29-2015.  

 

At this time this office does not have any record of a Lieutenant John Heddinger pending any 

litigation for nor against Lieutenant John Heddinger.  

Kind Regards,    
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